

from the heart

No matter where you live, summer is always welcome. After a winter season of stews and hot chocolate, I look forward to summer salads, barbecue and iced tea.

One of the many reasons I love and believe in our products is because our tools really do help people spend less time in the kitchen, leaving more time to enjoy friends and family — and that's what summer is all about!

Making a fresh salad or a vegetable tray to bring to a gathering is easy when you have the right tools. Proper kitchen tools and serving accessories make it simple to move gatherings outdoors to the patio or around the pool.

And for those who might not enjoy cooking or perhaps just want to enjoy the outdoors, we have wonderful serving pieces — such as Simple Additions® — that make even take-away salads and meals look delicious. No one has to know the meal wasn't homemade. Tell your customers to just smile and take all the credit.

Have a wonderful summer.

Daris

Doris Christopher
Founder and Chairman